CTL

Communication Telefonicas Latinas Corp
9165 Mainsail Drive

Gainesville, Georgia 30506
Tel: 866-814-9381 Fox: 866-814-9379

03/21/2022
Oregon Public Utilities Commission,

Communication Telefonicas Latinas Corp would like to voluntarily withdraw our
certificate of authority to provide telecommunications service in Oregon. CTL Corp does
not have any customers in Oregon. We have had no traffic in 2022. CTL Copr’s Oregon
PUC ID is 8479.

If you have further questions, please contact me at 404-326-3474 or email me at
Rodney@cticorp.net.

Sincerely,

Rodney Harrison
President
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